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 April 
Good Friday – no classes 
Easter Monday – no classes 
Parent Teacher Conferences – no classes K-12 
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 May 
Provincial Subject Council Day – no classes 
AEFNB/NBTA Annual Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
25 

 June 
Last day of school 

 

 

 

Litterless Lunch 
  
Once again this year, we will sponsor a Litterless Lunch 
day in April. On Thursday, April 22nd in recognition of Earth 
Day 2021, we want to encourage students to ‘Think Green’ 
and reduce the amount of garbage we produce here at 
school.  Students can earn a ballot for a special prize when 
they arrive at school with a litterless lunch on that day.  
 
Remember to pack only reusable 
containers in the lunch cans! 

 
 

 
 

SPECIAL THANKS TO: 
 

Apohaqui Anglican Church Women for the donation of 
hats and mitts – our students will be warm and cozy 
on these chilly mornings! 
 
Berwick/Mt. Middleton Women’s Institute for the box 
of apples delivered to the school.  Another nutritious 
snack for students! 

 
 
 

 
 

Home & School Meeting 
 

Monday, April 19th at 7:00 
 

There will be a change to Hot Lunch  
starting in May! 

 

Mondays – Scrambled eggs, bacon and fruit $4.25 
 

 

  

 
 
Weather in New Brunswick! 

 
 
 

    Br-r-r-r-r!   
     

    Yes, it may be  
   spring on the calendar 

but it doesn’t always feel like it! 
 

Daytime temperatures may be going up, but it 
can be much colder in the morning than in the 
afternoon so please have your child dress in 
layers so that he/she may be outfitted 
appropriately for the season change. Even the 
sunniest days may not be warm and the ground 
is still damp and cold. 
 
Also, as is the case each spring at AES we will 
have lots of water and puddles on the 
playground – a change of clothes in your child’s 
backpack will help to avoid the calls home for 
dry clothes. 

 
 

 

 

 

Marigolds 
 
 
All of our classes will participate 
in our own Marigold Project this year.  We are starting 
the seeds this week and will anxiously await seeing 
them sprout! 
 
These Marigolds will help to brighten up the 
community and around the school. 
 
 
A belated St. Patrick’s Day wish from 3/4. 

 
 
 
Spring is starting to appear on our Lobby 
Tree! 
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